
Researchers at The University of Alabama are 
seeking adults ages 18-49 who have recovered 
from COVID-19 infection

Some young people with COVID-19 infection
experience mild symptoms while symptoms of
others are more severe. Researchers at The
University of Alabama hope to learn more about
how certain aspects of your diet and health
history may affect symptoms of COVID-19
infection. If you decide to participate, you are
being asked to complete an online survey that will
take approximately 30-45 minutes to complete.

This is an electronic survey. No names will be collected, and survey
responses will be kept confidential. Although compensation is not
provided, you will have the opportunity to enter a drawing to win one of
ten $25 Amazon gift cards.

Importantly, this survey will help researchers identify diet and lifestyle
factors that may help protect against severe COVID-19 illness.

Following the survey link below will allow you to begin the survey, which
will be submitted electronically upon survey completion. Please feel
free to share the survey link with others who may be interested in
participating.

START SURVEY

https://universityofalabama.az1.qualtrics.com/jfe/form/SV_8ob7ESzsFb42erz

If you have any questions about this study, please contact Dr. Amy Ellis at 
aellis@ches.ua.edu or Dr. Han-A Park at hpark36@ches.ua.edu. 
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